
 

 

PS 6X  
 

SCHOOL 

REOPENING 
 

TOWN HALL 

MEETING 
 

 

Please join us for a 

SCHOOL REOPENING DISCUSSION  

with our principal and school staff. 
 

MONDAY, AUGUST 24, 2020 @ 6:00 PM 
A link to the event will be emailed to your child’s @nycstudents account. 
 

If you have any questions or need help accessing your child’s email,  
please reach out to: 

 Ms. Jaoui, Assistant Principal (Grades PreK-2): ijaoui@schools.nyc.gov 
 Mr. Garcia, Assistant Principal (Grades 3-5): vgarcia17@schools.nyc.gov 
 Ms. Valle, Parent Coordinator: cvalle3@schools.nyc.gov or (201)731-2596 
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